
 

 Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We hope you and your child have an exciting summer! Below are the supplies your child needs 

for a successful transition year to middle school. We look forward to working with you and your 

child in the fall for an exciting and important year! 

 

 

General Supplies: 

●​ 2 pack of highlighters 

●​ 4 boxes of tissues 

●​ 4 packs of pencils  

●​ Colored pencils or markers 

●​ A pencil pouch 

●​ Headphones with AUX cord  (non bluetooth) 

●​ Hand sanitizer 

●​ Disinfectant Wipes  

●​ 2 pack of loose leaf paper 

Math 
●​ 1 1-inch Binder (Blue) 

●​ Texas Instruments Scientific calculator 

(TI-30X IIS) should not be more than $20 

ELA 

●​ 2  composition notebooks  

●​ 1 red folder 

●​ 2 pack of post-it notes 

Science & Social Studies 

●​ 1 Green spiral notebook  

●​ 1 2in Binder (Green) 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to let us know by contacting the school! 

 

Thank You, 

The 6th Grade Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




